## St. Gabriel PTO Minutes

November 5, 2021 Prayer October 2021 minutes approved

Financials - Mary K.

## Old Business:

- All Aboard updates: Items from the teacher wish lists are coming in daily. The financials are still being worked out and will be distributed as needed.
- Funset night had a good turnout. Thank you everyone who made it out to the event.
- Trunk and Treat also had a great turn out. It was the biggest group so far. We received all positive feedback from the event.

## **New Business:**

- Muffins with Mom and Donuts with Dad will be held November 11th from 7-7:50.
   We are still in need of some volunteers to help with this event.
- Popcorn party will be held for the students on November 23rd. Jen and Nicole will coordinate this event.
- Sweetness of Christmas will be held December 10th. The 5th graders will help
  the parent volunteers again this year. We will have two parents per classroom.
  There will be a craft done along with an activity of some kind. There is a
  tentative plan to have the students sing some Christmas songs at the end of the
  day after the activity and craft is finished.
- Early Childhood will also have a sweetness of Christmas. The PTO will cover the cost of pottery supplies. Approximate cost is \$350.
- There is a potential for a new family event. The Neenah ice rink has opened. We will check availability of the rink and see if this is a possibility.
- The early childhood playground has been updated with some new equipment. New equipment is being purchased for the big playground and will be installed in the spring. There will also be new mulch purchased for that area. Cost expected to be around \$25,000.
- Our school will be responsible for coffee and donuts after mass on Sundays starting in January and going until April. Mary K. will help to coordinate.
- There is discussion on what type of family event will be done during Catholic Schools week. We will keep everyone updated.

Next meeting will be Friday, December 3rd.